
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 

 

Please let this serve as NOTICE that the Highland Park & Recreation Board 

will be cancelling their study session on 

Thursday, November 4, 2021, at 6:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 Contact: Alex M. Brown 

Superintendent of Parks & Recreation 

219-838-0114 


